
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 3/11/2021 9:33:55 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

03/11/2021 

MR Roger Byrne 
- 5  Robert ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: REV2021/0034 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

Being a frequent visitor to Whale Beach and having supported the original application and 
reviewed these revised plans, I fully support this application which will see the demolition of the 
existing dilapidated building and a new development built in its place. 
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